



Wednesday 20th June 6:00 pm
 Ramblers, Milton Avenue

Present:

Justin Bryant (Local Trust)	Lisa Jevins
Connor Burke	Marcus Ridler (V Chair)
Sue Cunningham (Chair)	Deborah Smith (Cllr)
Isobel Edwards (GCC) (V Chair)	Garry Slater
Mark Gale	Jordan Wetton
Dave Hartell	Richard Noonan
Gerry Hartin (Treasurer)	Gerraldine Cooney
Mandi Holt (GCH)	Bren McInerney
Al Jack (GCU)	

1.	Welcome and Apologies: Josie Betton Penny Ridler Anita Pope (GCH) Debbie Etheridge Lisa Daniels (One Church)	
2.	Minutes: Accepted as a true record	
3.	Matters Arising: a. Wording for signs to be circulated b. Marcus to contact Nicola Simpson WLT to give go ahead for application for phase two of green Spaces project	RN MR
4.	Finance Update: Gerry presented the Barclays bank statement for the last three-months	
5.	Grant applications: Family disco application reached full community support. Life-coaching project will continued to be developed. Family Days Out to be arranged for the school summer holidays. Training events will be arrange following promotion during these events. Agreed that as the budget has already been allocated there was no need for this to go onto the website for community support. Panel to be updated during development.	SC & RN
6.	Podsmead food & families project Gerry Clooney of Evolving Communities gave the Panel an overview of the project, Details will be published in What's On	

<p>7.</p>	<p>Any Other Business:</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Promoting PBL <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. Suggested small newsletter 'What we did' b. Information postcards 2. Crypt Schools <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. Podsmead to be the catchment area for the proposed primary school b. The Head & students to visit the Café to sample food c. Possible mentoring scheme by Crypt students d. Justin suggested the Chair of Kiddminster Big Local, an ex-school head could be a useful resource and offered to facilitate introductions 3. HUB <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. GCH will finish the work in the kitchen b. There are still jobs to be done, so Lisa J. request help 4. Fairshares <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. Josie can sign-off delivery charge 5. Heather Goddard a new volunteer is developing a Walking for Health group 6. Podsmead & Matson Regeneration <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. Supplementary planning application has been submitted b. Neighbourhood Advisory Group continuing to meet 7. PCT <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. Milton Avenue green space has been added to the schedule; there will be opportunities for local volunteers to get involved 8. Legacy subgroup <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. Subgroup notes circulated by Sue b. Sue & Debbie attended the 2nd Cluster learning event in London on 13th June c. Sue to circulate the date for the next subgroup meeting 9. Gateway Trust <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. Currently recruiting community researchers for six-week project at 20 hours per week 10. Staff recruitment <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. Justin to send example JDs to Sue b. Sue to circulate current JDs to panel c. Recruitment subgroup comprised Marcus, Gerry, Isobel and Sue 11. Bren McInerney <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. Bren provided an overview of his work as a volunteer linking national and local provision of health & social care. 	<p>JB</p> <p>SC</p> <p>JB</p> <p>SC</p>
<p>8.</p>	<p>Date of Next Meeting:</p> <p style="text-align: center;">Wednesday 11th July 6 pm The Ramblers, Milton Avenue</p>	

